From:

Sent: mercredi 17 juin 2020 16:44

To:

Subject: RE: Meeting over paediatric cancer

Dear

I am well thanks. Hope that everything is OK for you and your family too. I follow you on linkedin and I see that you are very active even in this strange period we are living ©

I am still in teleworking mode. Teleworking remains the norm for the Commission and only a very limited number of persons are allowed in the offices. Physical meeting are also not allowed.

Said that I would be very happy to organise a virtual meeting, with you and the colleagues following directly the Europe's Beating Cancer Plan for their availability in the next 2 weeks and I will come back to you asap.

In the meeting I will also give you a short update on the orphan and paediatric evaluation and on the next steps.

I am also planning to send you by the end of the week (hopefully) some information on the Pharma Strategy initiative which have been launched recently and on how you could participate in it.

Best regards,

From:

Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 3:46 PM

To:

Subject: Meeting over paediatric cancer

Dear

I hope you are doing well and that your work arrangement have not be too disturbed by the pandemic situation. Are you still working from home or are you already allowed to return to the office?

I would like to see if you would have some time for me and (in cc) who has joined our team for our advocacy work. We would like to have a chance to discuss with you our position on the Europe's Beating Cancer Plan and hear your views on how to make sure the voice of young cancer patients be heard.

Our agenda is quite open in the two coming weeks so if you could propose a moment that works for you, it would be fantastic.

Thank you so much for your attention.





ARE YOU IN TO SHOOT KIDS' CANCER AWAY WITH ME?

**RUNTOKICK.BE** 

